
 
 

Public Notice 
 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the date of the Regular Meeting of the 

Board of Trustees previously scheduled for Wednesday, April 26, 2017 at 5:00 

p.m. has been rescheduled.  The Regular Meeting will now be held on Wednesday, 

April 26, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. An agenda for the April 26, 2017 Regular Meeting will 

be posted no later than 48 hours prior to the meeting. The location of the meeting 

remains unchanged:  Morton College Board Room (Room 221B), located at 3801 

S. Central Avenue, Cicero, Illinois. 
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